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First Aid Training Hello, 
The end of the 23/24 academic year is
fast approaching and what a year it has
been! The students should  be  proud of
the progress they have made throughout
the year. The students have taken part
in a wide range of opportunities some of
which are in this newsletter. Thank you
to the students for your hard work and
commitment to your courses and to
parents for your continued support.   

tmpcollege.co.uk

Over 50 TMP students were recently given the
opportunity to take part in a Level 3 Emergency
First Aid training course. The students spent a
whole day learning essential first aid skills
including, how to react to certain incidents and how
they can help. The certificate awarded is recognised
by employers and is fantastic to place on a CV. The
students taking part did exceptionally well, our
training provider had amazing things to say about
our learners, and commented how mature their
approach had been.  
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TMP College had a full inspection by Ofsted during May 2024. Several
inspectors spent 3 days in College observing classes and meeting our

students and staff. We are delighted and proud to announce that Ofsted
judged the overall effectiveness of TMP to be Good and that we achieved
Good in every category, including Quality of Education, Behaviours and

Attitudes, Personal Development, Leadership and Management and
Provision for learners with high needs. The Ofsted Report, which is full of
praise for TMP and its students, will be available before the end of June,

and can be found here: https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/
We would like to extend our gratitude to all students and parents who

participated in the inspection, either directly or by completing
questionnaires.
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Our Wigan campus is expanding with brand new facilities
including;
E-sports Arena, Dance, Recording, Photography, Media, Art &
SFX Studios, Rehearsal Rooms, Drama Theatre & more...

We will soon be announcing some 'tour dates' for August when
you'll be able to come and check out our new 25,000sq ft
college campus!

New TMP college campus.

The new building will allow for all the students to be under one roof, which will provide us with even
more opportunities to collaborate with one another on new and exciting projects. There is a large

communal space where students can relax and interact with their friends on their break and lunch, as
well as plenty of rooms in addition to classrooms for students to use. The classrooms are being

designed to provide the best possible vocational content, for instance Performing Arts classroom has a
purpose built stage and prop area. Our aim as always is to deliver a high quality education for all

students and this new site will only assist us further on achieving this outcome.  



Four of our Level 3 Music learners, Kylie Morgan, Lil Hall, Emily Smith and Owen Riley along with the self
appointed ‘King of the Students’, Connor Yates performed at the annual Natspec convention. The convention took

place in the beautiful Midland Hotel on 11th June. The learners performed to an audiance of 200 plus college
principles from all over the UK, and had them on their feet throughout their set, which formed part of their
submission for their final major project. The performance was so successful that they were offered three

professional engagements as a result. On mixing desk duties for the live sound was the ever enigmatic Extended
Diploma Music student, Morgan Bolt, whose sound was as sharp as his outfit! As for Connor, well what can we

say? He bounded onto the stage in an immaculate Elvis inspired jumpsuit and proceeded to deliver a performance
that will live long in the memory of all who attended. King of the students? Nah! KING OF THE WORLD!! Connor

has left the building.

 
In honour of volunteers week, the Brick held a volunteer’s
event at The Brick Stadium, in thanks to all the volunteers
who dedicate their time and work tirelessly for the local

community. They invited the Music Performance and Music
Technology students to perform at the event. Media

students also attended to photograph and film the event.
The student were happy to provide the entertainment for

such a good cause.
The Music students did a fantastic job at entertaining the
audience making them laugh and the Media students got

some good photos and videos of the performances

NATSPEC Convention 

The Brick Stadium Volunteers
Event



Back in April, once again all of the students came together for our Spring
Fayre. Families and members of the public were invited to raise money for
The Brick charity. The event was bursting with TMP stalls with other
organisations setting up their own stalls alongside. We had live
performances from our music students throughout the day and we raised
an amazing £889.72!

TMP College
Spring Fayre

Graphics Convention
The student art convention was a resounding success, drawing
an enthusiastic crowd of attendees and participants. The event

showcased an impressive array of talent, with students
presenting a diverse collection of artworks, ranging from

traditional paintings to innovative digital pieces. This
achievement was made possible by the dedicated hard work of
tutors and support staff, who provided invaluable guidance and

logistical support. Their efforts ensured that workshops and
interactive sessions were well-attended, making a positive and

vibrant atmosphere of creativity and learning. The positive
feedback from both the audience and the artists underscored the
convention's impact, highlighting its role in not only celebrating
student artistry but also in inspiring future artistic endeavours.  

s. 

TMP college came together to support the
launch of the ‘Rebuild with Hope’ charity store in
The Grand Arcade. The Fashion-Easter runway

event provided the opportunity for every course
to take part, showcasing their skills, talents and
selling products. There were live performances
from the Music and Performing Arts students
along with our resident DJ Brody Brockbank.

Graphics Students did the makeup for the
models and performers. While Media captured

the whole event through video and photographs. 

FASHION-EASTER at the Grand
Arcade



Upcoming Event 
80s themed Prom

The Student Council have decided for this year the theme for the
college prom will be the 80s. It will be held at The Brick Stadium,
6pm till 9pm on Wednesday 26th June. All students and staff are
invited, you can wear clothes that are 80s themed and the music

will be 80s themed as well. Our very own DJ Andy will be
performing. Any questions speak to your Student Rep.  

Finally, as the academic year comes to a close it is only fitting that we say a farewell to our students who are
moving onto pastures new. We wish you well and hope you will take the knowledge, skills and confidence you
have gained while at TMP and go into your chosen industry feeling ready to pursue a fruitful career. 

A special mention to our students who are going into higher education; Levy Burke, Robyn Carter, Daniel
Catteral, Dylan Crane, Kristian Duckworth, Kaitlyn Jones(Davies), Sky Leigh, Tamara Lloyd, Alexandra Speak,
Hannah Tatley, Caitlin Thompson Matthew Walsh. Good Luck and enjoy this next stage of your education.  

Key dates relating to next year will be shared with parents in the coming weeks, Thank you for taking the time
to read our Newsletter. A special mention to Sam Preston for helping create this newsletter.  

Adult Social Care 
Adult Social Care have been taking part in a wide variety of

activities throughout the year, accessing the community and
building vital independent living skills, all while having fun along
the way! This year the group also raised money for red nose day,
which included karaoke outside the college building featuring a

special feathered guest!

Final message.


